
 

 

 
 

 

UST:S006-00-CI94 
AY 2022-2023 

 

TO:  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY  

  

FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 

SUBJECT: ‘PBA ON TOUR’ PRE-SEASON EXHIBITION GAMES AT UST 
 

DATE:  3 July 2023 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

The University, through the Institute of Physical Education and Athletics (IPEA), is pleased to 

announce its participation in the on-going ‘Philippine Basketball Association (PBA) on Tour’ 

pre-season exhibition games.  

 

On 5 July 2023 (Wednesday)


